
CHURCH SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 
Summer office hours will run for July and August. 

Tuesdays and Wednesdays 9 AM to 4 PM  

 

                            2019 OFFERING ENVELOPES 
                        If you aren’t currently using a yearly set of envelopes,  

                     but would like a full set for 2019, please let Nancy know. 
 
 

                               SMALL 10 PACKS 
     For those who are currently on PAR, if you do  

     NOT require a set, please let the office know. 

            

OFFERING ENVELOPES NUMBER CHANGES 
 

Over time, we’ve developed a situation with many lower envelope numbers not being used, as 

people move away, for example.  In an effort to make things more straightforward for the tellers 

who sort the envelopes each Sunday, and for record-keeping purposes in the office, we would like 

to start using some of these lower numbers again.  Unless you object to receiving a different 

number, you will be getting a “new” lower number on your envelopes for 2019.  This should only 

affect those who currently have a number higher than #175.  For those individuals, please let the 

office know only if you wish to keep your current number.  Thanks for your understanding. 

 

CONSIDERING JOINING PAR? 
 

You may also want to consider joining the St. Paul’s PAR program.     Pre-Authorized Remittance 

is a once-a-month payment directly from your bank account to St. Paul’s, in the same manner that 

many of us now pay utility bills like the phone or hydro bill.  You can decide how much to donate 

and to which category you wish to direct those funds      (e.g. Current Operating Fund, 

Presbyterian’s Sharing, or the Heritage Maintenance Fund).  You may change your donation at 

any time. 

 

SMALLER “BOX” SET INSTEAD OF YEARLY SET? 
 

Some donors may not feel that they require a full 52 week box set of envelopes.  If you think 

that this smaller option may be a better fit for you, just let the office know and we can get that 

organized. 
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Your News’ N Views articles are due on September 2nd.   

Please send your articles directly to  

Tracy Rodrigues at tracy.rodrigues96@yahoo.ca. 

They may also be left in the News’ N Views mail slot. 



 

ST. PAUL’S BOOK CLUB:  Friday, August 24th at 1:00 PM 

True Confessions from the 9th Concession by Dan Needles 

Please see or call Nancy in the office, 426-1845, for a copy of this book. 

 

JOINT WORSHIP SERVICE – AUGUST 26TH, 2018 
Together with Trinity Anglican, we’ll be enjoying 

an outdoor service on Trinity’s lawn.  Please bring 

your lawn chairs, and pray for good weather! 

 

LOST AND FOUND ITEMS 
There are several unclaimed items which are 

on a cart in the Library.  If you think that 

you may have lost something, please take a peek after worship.  

 

YOUTH LEADERS NEEDED! 
 

Our youth is changing and so are our classes and youth groups!  We are in need of adults who would like 

to be part of our youth programs, as follows: 
 

Children & Worship Age 3 to Grade 5 
Worship leader, teaching 

once a month 

Jr. Paul’s People Grade 5 to 8 
Teaching once a month on 

Sunday morning 

Sr. Paul’s People Grade 8 to 12 
Teaching once a month on 

Sunday morning 

Jr. Youth Group Grade 5 to 8 
Meeting once a month for 

a social outing 

Sr. Youth Group Grade 8 to 12 
Meeting weekly for a social 

outing, service and study 
 

If you think you may be interested or need more information, 

please contact  

Nancy Jonker 519-426-1845 sppc@kwic.com.  Thanks!   

 
 

Lay Readers:  Please pick up the 2018/19 Schedule in your mail slots. 

 


